
 

 
Notice of Hanley International Academy 

Board of Directors Meeting 
 

For the protection, safety and well being of our community, in accordance with the 

Executive Order issued by Governor Whitmer, please take notice that there will be a 

virtual regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Directors of Hanley International 

Academy. 

 

Date of Meeting:  September 24, 2020   

Place of Meeting:  Virtual – see information below for access 

Hour of Meeting:  9:00 A.M. 

Join by Video:  meet.google.com/pgk-kxbj-gmx 

Join by Phone:  1-252-491-1074; pin 862 597 707# 

Telephone Number of 
Board Offices:   313.875.8888 

Board Minutes are 
Located at the Board 
Office:   2400 Denton Street, Hamtramck, Michigan, 

48212 

 
For board document information please email Steve Paddock at SPaddock@TheRomineGroup.com 

“These meetings of the Board of Directors are in public for the purpose of conducting the school’s business 
and are not to be considered a public community meeting.  There is a time for public participation during 
each meeting as indicated in the agenda.” Upon request to the academy office, the academy shall make 

reasonable accommodation for a person with a disability to be able to participate in this meeting.” 
 


